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d. The language continues to offer providers protection by prohibiting AAA-provider agreements from requiring providers to use a 

particular delivery-verification system, whether non-electronic, electronic, or a certain brand of electronic.  
 
e. The language no longer mentions that providers need not obtain multiple verification for multi-meal deliveries, because it is 

redundant. The rule only requires verifying deliveries, not meals, so if a delivery has multiple meals in it, it would still only require 
a single verification. Deleting the language won’t change create or eliminate any requirements for providers. 

 
Any person may participate in the public hearing. To submit written testimony to ODA regarding the rule projects in 
lieu of presenting written testimony in person, please email the written testimony to ODA’s policy development 
manager, Tom Simmons, at tsimmons@age.ohio.gov before Monday, July 10, 2017. 
 
Participants may find area parking at street meters and area parking garages. The parking meters on Chestnut St. 
accept debit and credit cards. The Chestnut Street Garage at 44 E. Chestnut St. is across the street from the side of 
246 N. High St. 
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